
From: Lori Sampson
To: aaron.winter@ag.state.mn.us; anthony.noss@ag.state.mn.us; cstafford@fredlaw.com;

michael.leonard@ag.state.mn.us; mrazman@olwklaw.com; phoopes@mylegalaid.org;
scott.ikeda@ag.state.mn.us; sorbovich@fredlaw.com; spomeara@olwklaw.com

Cc: MND Frank Chambers
Bcc: Molly Butler Hanning; Lori Loken
Subject: 0:09-cv-01775-DWF-BRT Jensen et al v. Minnesota Department of Human Services et al - REPLY REQUESTED
Date: Wednesday, January 20, 2021 1:56:00 PM
Attachments: Judge Donovan Letter Request re Jensen.pdf

Counsel:
 
Attached please find a letter request that was received from Senator Hoffman and Senator Abeler.
 
The Court has directed me to provide a copy of this letter request to determine if the parties have
any objection to the Court entering an additional Order as requested.
 
Please forward your response to the Court via the chamber inbox at
frank chambers@mnd.uscouts.gov  before 5:00 pm on Monday, January 25, 2021.
 
Thank you in advance for your response to the Court’s inquiry.
 

 
Lori A. Sampson
Courtroom Deputy to Hon. Donovan W. Frank
United States District Court for the District of Minnesota
Warren E. Burger Federal Building & U.S. Courthouse
316 N. Robert Street, St. Paul, MN 55101
Direct: (651) 848-1296 | lori_sampson@mnd.uscourts.gov
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